
Please announce this at your services on Sunday 20th October 
 
 
 
The Friday Food project at Aylesbury Methodist Church  
 
A new project, led by Karen Crussell and Ken Harris, is due to start at AMC on Friday 1st 
November, aimed at providing a hot meal for homeless and other vulnerable people. It needs 4 
volunteers each Friday evening (from about 5 or 5.30 p.m. until 7.30 p.m.) to run the project, and 
we are currently looking for two or three more people to join the team, so that we can have a rota 
of people helping. If you might be interested in helping out, then please contact Karen Crussell 
(details below) or come along to a training session, which will take place on Thursday 24 October 
at 6.30pm in the AMC Welcome Space.   
 
Karen Warner, manager of the Aylesbury Homeless Action Group ,will be leading the training 
which will last until 8pm (at the latest).  There will be an opportunity to ask questions and learn 
from the experiences of Winter Warmth and the two other "hot meals for rough sleepers" projects 
currently operational in Aylesbury Town Centre.   
 
Could you be one of our volunteer stewards?  Please let me know ASAP (07762 876544) or 
turn up for the training on Thursday. 
 
Karen Crussell. 
 

 


